
MRRA Board Meeting April 3, 2017 – 6:30 PM 

At boathouse 

 

Present: Karen Scammell, TerryFreeman, Chur Masors, Dottie Semonian, Bob Sengastaken, Jay 

Feenan, Tom Barrington, Andy  Raitto 

 

 

Andy R reported from Equipment Committee that had met on Sunday, 4-2-17. 

  They decided to sell two Swifts, one mid and one heavy weight. 

Will buy two Fluid Fleet singles mid and heavy weight $14,500 for two boats.  

Also, considered Wintecs at $13,600 but felt the Fluid were better for our useage. 

The Board Voted yes to accept recommendation of committee. 

Board decided to wait a month before we sell because if we move we will have room to 

keep the them.  Bob said he could store them in his garage. 

 

Start of rowing season 

Scheduled boathouse work day.  Gather to do this on Saturday, April 15
th

, 9:00 AM. 

 

Need to confirm what we own for the insurance and make sure we have not lost any 

space in the boathouse.  

 

Relations with UML Boathouse 

Karen reported that Chris Pucella, Boathouse Manager, is looking to increase the rent for 

launch and for sweep boats.  Karen is continuing to negotiate with UML.  The launch will be 

going from $2000 to $4000 and the rental for the sweep boats $1400 to $2000.  

 

Safety Committee report – When can we row? 

               Jay and Dennis will figure out. 

 

Textile River Regatta 

Nominate Carl Popolo, John Ballatine, Peg Landry to be TRR board for 2017.  Passed 

Karen will ask via email and at meeting to see if anyone wants to be volunteer 

director.  If not we will hire the LRRA to run the TRR.  

 

No new news on Top Line property. 

 

Social committee – Sandy  and Mary Lynch interested on being on it. 

Nobody has applied for Scholarship. 

 

Terry is interviewing a couple of coaching applicants. 

 

 

 


